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Management transactions: Investigation opened against 
Charles Vögele Holding AG  
 
The SWX Swiss Exchange has instituted an investigation against Charles Vögele Holding AG on the 
grounds of a possible breach of Art. 74a of the Listing Rules (disclosure of management transactions). 
Investigatory proceedings will continue for an indefinite period. The SWX Swiss Exchange will announce 
its findings, although no information will be provided while the proceedings are ongoing. 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Werner Vogt, Spokesman SWX Swiss Exchange.  
Phone:  +41(0)58 854 26 75  
Fax:   +41(0)58 854 27 10 
E-mail:  pressoffice@swx.com

 
SWX Swiss Exchange 
The SWX Swiss Exchange, a part of the SWX Group, is one of the world’s leading and most technologically 
advanced securities exchanges. The fully automated trading, clearing and settlement system remains unique in the 
world. At the click of a mouse, an order is executed, cleared, paid for and confirmed – all within the space of 2 
minutes, with an average of 2.3 million transactions each trading day. The SWX Swiss Exchange offers its 
customers first-rate securities exchange services and a broad range of investment products. 
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